Latin GP Repertoire WG Meeting
Notes from meeting on 29 August 2017

Meeting Attendees (in alphabetical order)
	WG members:
1. Ahmed Bakht Masood
2. Bill Jouris
3. Hazem Hezzah
4. Jean Paul 
5. Mats Dufberg
6. Michael Bauland
7. Mirjana Tasic
	Staff:
8. Pitinan Kooarmornpatana
9. Sarmad Hussain

Meeting Notes 
The WG discussed on the draft version of the Principles for Developing the Repertoire. 

1. The Inclusion Principles.  The document was discussed and the WG agreed that the scope should include languages with the rating of EGIDS level 0-4. Languages with EGIDS rating level 5 with documented evidence of general use, e.g. newspaper or media, should also be considered. 

The GP agreed that the combination of code points be only included if it doesn’t have the normalization equivalent.

2. [bookmark: _GoBack]The Exclusion Principles.  The WG discussed some redundancies in the section and concluded that it could be beneficial to reiterate some points to make them clearer for the readers. In some case, the clear evidence for excluding a code point can be helpful.  

It was agreed to merge or remove items already covered by RFC 6912.

3. Finalizing the Principles for Developing the Repertoire Document. The WG agreed with the finalized text as discussed. Once the grammatical review has been done, it will be presented to the Latin GP in the following meeting. 
Action Items 
	S. No.
	Action Items
	Owner

	1
	Conduct the grammatical review and finalize the Principles for Developing the Repertoire as discussed by the WG
	BJ, MD
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